
Submitter: DeAnne Hayes 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Labor and Workplace 
Standards 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2548 

I strongly oppose further government intrusion of Oregon farms. Our taxes (not our 

kicker) should be spent hiring workers to make state and federal forest land less 

susceptible to wildfires that then threaten rural homeowners and farms, not on more 

regulations for farmers!  


